
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 We would like to say thank you again for all of your prayers and financial 

support for our family and our ministry while we are on deputation.  Although the 

month of May was slow for us, we finished up the month with a couple good meetings 

in TN, spent about a week at home, and went back to TN for a meeting and FBWWM’s 

Annual Institute of Missions (AIM) Conference in Memphis, TN.   

 We had a great week at AIM!  We heard from veteran missionaries along with 

others who are currently on deputation and those preparing for deputation.  The 

testimonies of what God has done in their lives is such an encouragement, and always 

something we look forward to hearing.  Their wealth of knowledge from the years of 

experience is a great help to me and my family as we are preparing to start the church 

in Butte.  We are now in Texas, and preparing for a full schedule of meetings for the 

rest of June and July here.  Please pray that we will be greatly used of God in these 

meetings, and that hearts would be burdened for the people of Butte! 

 We are also still scheduling meetings for 2019 and looking into 2020.  We 

currently have 33 meetings scheduled, mostly this year, but we are looking to 

schedule some more in early December this year and to start scheduling for 2020.  

Please pray that God would open doors where He would have us be. 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

05/26 Lakewood Baptist Church Harrison, TN 
05/29 Ridgeview Baptist Church Walland, TN 
06/05 Cornerstone Baptist Church Crossville, TN 

 

Coming off of the great week of AIM conference, we are recharged and 

excited to be back on the road, presenting the ministry and the Gospel of Christ.  We 

can’t thank you enough for YOUR prayers and sacrifice that help us to reach the 

people of Butte!  Keep praying for the souls in Butte, that God would prepare their 

hearts even now. 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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